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RE:C―ent ODerat面al Fhancial Defmt

Dear Mr.Dan Sloan,

We would like to sincerely thank you for your continued support and cooperation with regards

tO ANA Caterinざ s managel■ ent and running ofthe prestiglous FCC」 Clubis restaurant,bar and

banquet facilities.

It has been a year and a half since we conllmenced our cooperaion,and during that tilne there

have been trials and errors but thanks to the ir】 ■support and understanding of FCC」 we have

been able to provide food and service to what we trustis the high satisfaction level ofyour valued

members.For ths we are highly appreciative.

On the other hand,as you may know,the current anancial situation has become very d」 ■cult

and we have been left with an operating deicit of more than 30■ ■■ion yen in FY2024.With

your kind understanttng,food and beverages prices have been raised while at the same tilne

every effort is being made to further reduce costs,improve the quality of food and beverage

otterings and increase the number of guests.HoweveL in spite ofthese strenuous erorts,it may

be very thfacult to ehnlinate the large operating deacit especially in hght ofthe expected further

increases in the cost of food materials,beverages and labor.

Therefore,we sincerely request that the FCC」 Board Of Directors consider that we receive

temporarily the full amount ofsales as compensatton on the condition thatthe pettod be hnited

to the date that the operaing deacit is nulliied.We hope to negate this dettdt as soon as

possible in order that we can continue serving FCCJ and its valued guests for 14any years to

come and build on our partnership.

Thank you very much in advance for your kind understanding and we are awaiting your positive

response.

Sincerely yours

Naoko Nishttima

President&CE0
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